
From: Considine, Richard J. <Richard.Considine@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 3:36 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Bridget Hall <Bridget.Hall@chicagopolice.org> 
Subject: Bush Presidential Center 
 

Executive Director Berlin,  
 
Superintendent David Brown has returned from the George W. Bush Presidential Center in 
Dallas, TX after participating in the Stand-To Leadership Program on August 17-
18.  Superintendent Brown drove, so the Bush Presidential Center did not pay for a flight.  
 
Thank you, 
P.O. Rich Considine 
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